
BRUCE MINES AND DISTRICT CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
Tuesday, Oct. 02, 2018 – Union Library – 8:00 A.M. 

WEBSITE: www.brucemineschamber.com 
Email: info@brucemineschamber.com 

                                                                                
Present:                                                                                                         
Michael Peever – Mike Peever Auctions 
Larry Peterson – Peterson & Peterson Law Firm 
Jim McCulloch – Retired Project Manager 
  
Regrets: 
Brian Torrance – Torrance Custom Interiors 
Pat Peterson – Bruce Bay Cottages & Lighthouse 
Jean Hershey – Rydal Bank Historical Society. 
Lois Hart – Registered Psychotherapist 
             
Call to Order:  
Mike Peever called the meeting to order at 8:10 a.m. 
  
March Minutes: 
Motion: Larry Peterson + Jim McCulloch – that the minutes of Sept. 04, 2018 be approved -
carried 
  
Financial report 
Motion: Larry Peterson + Jim McCulloch – that the financial report be approved – carried 
  
Algoma Country Magazine: 
A cheque for $2,542.50 has been issued to Algoma Kinnewabi Travel Association for the full-page 
advertisement in the Algoma Country Magazine. 
  
Algoma SnoPlan: (old report) 
Edith Orr reported that an invoice to the Town to cover 50% of the cost of advertising in both 
Algoma SnoPlan and Algoma Country as this is a long-standing shared expense between the 
Chamber and the Town. 
  
Meet the Candidates: 
The Chamber has sponsored the event in the past. The election date is Monday October 22, 2018 
  
Tues Oct. 2nd – Township of Plummer Additional – Bruce Station Community Hall 
Wed. Oct. 3rd – Town of Bruce Mines – Bruce Mines Community Hall 
 
Doors open at 6:30 – debate starts at 7:00 p.m. 
  
Jim McCulloch will be the Master of Ceremonies for these events.  
 
A special thank you to Heidi Werner and Edith Orr for their tremendous support in organizing 
these 2 events.  
  
French Report 
There are still a number of outstanding expenses to be paid in order to complete the final report. 
  
Angel Lights 
The Town delivered the angel street lights and they are now stored into the Chamber building. 
Thanks to Bill Gunn who took on this project. 
  

http://www.brucemineschamber.com/
mailto:info@brucemineschamber.com


 
 
Rydal Bank Historical Society: 
The annual Thanksgiving Dinner for Monday Oct. 8th is set for another year. 
  
Next Chamber Meeting:             
Next chamber meeting is Tuesday Nov. 06, 2018 at 8:00 a.m. 
  
Adjourned: 
at 8:30 a.m. 
 


